
 

Kristen Warnke was a 1998 graduate of Northville High School.  She was a 

member of the Northville Girls Swim and Dive Team and served as captain of the 

team in her Senior Year.   

Kristen was killed in a tragic boating accident in the summer of 1998.  This award 

has been created in her memory. 

The award is voted on by members of the Northville Girls Swim and Dive team 

each year since its inception in the Fall of 1998.  It is presented to the winner at 

the annual Team Banquet. 

The following is what her father, Dale Warnke, has to say about Kristen and the 

type of girl he feels should be awarded this honor each year: 

 

“Kristen was a remarkable young lady.  She was a hard worker in 

all that she attempted.  Kristen demanded a lot of herself and 

others.  She had compassion for people and celebrated her 

successes as well as others.  She was a humble person and did little 

to put herself in the spotlight.  She was an excellent student and 

worked hard academically.  She loved swimming and her team and 

was outgoing and cared about each member of the team.   

We would hope that the winner of Kristen’s award each year will 

embody these qualities as well.” 


